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Fun Food Days

Pita Days
Every Wednesday 

Pizza Days
Every Tuesday

Progress Reports 
are sent home 

November 19th

Parent Council 
Meeting 

November 28th

November 21st & 22nd

More Information to 

Follow

Join Us in Spreading Warmth This 
November!

Family Church of Heritage Green has always 
been there for our students, providing 

essential food through our Nutrition Program. 
Now it’s our turn to give back!

From November 3rd to 24th, we’re collecting 
gently used adult coats, new socks and gloves. 

These will be donated to Philpott Church in 
downtown Hamilton, helping our homeless 

community stay warm this winter. 

Can’t donate items? No problem! You can still 
make a difference with a monetary 
contribution through CashOnline. 

Let’s Unite!

A BIG thank you to Ms. Bujara and Ms. 
Baca’s grade 2 class for our lovely display 

representing Diwali and Halloween!
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COLD WEATHER
All of the students should be wearing hats, gloves and even snow pants when the weather is cold and / or wet. An extra pair of 
socks and pants are sometimes handy to have at school when weather is damp or snowy. 

We are requesting that the children wear their running shoes at school, not slippers. Sometimes floors may be wet and slippery 
causing safety issues. If we practice emergency evacuations, the students need to have proper footwear on. As well, labelling of
clothing, boots and runners would eliminate confusion. There is a lost and found box at school that is overflowing with items that 
were lost and cannot be returned to the proper owner because they were not labelled. Remember to dress for the weather and 
label all clothing. 

We watch the weather reports on our computers and use –15 °C as our gauge when deciding if indoor recesses will occur. Hearing 
of school closures due to weather give us all reasons to plan ahead. Be sure to have alternate care arrangements for your children 
just in case. As we have sent out previous letters, pay close attention to all local television and radio stations for school closures.

LOST & FOUND

At the end of  every month we will be 

donating any unclaimed “lost & found” 

items to a local shelter. Please ensure that 

you label all clothing coming to school – so 

that we can bring lost items to their proper 

owners.
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NOVEMBER 1st and 22nd

School Information

When looking for information 
about MOUNT ALBION School, 

you will always find it on our website 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion/ 

Please SUBSCRIBE or we will 
communicate directly with you by 

SchoolMessenger. HWDSB will 
communicate information to parents 

through the parent portal.


